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Diary Dates: 
	Wed 4th Dec
	Arts Workshop Assembly 1:30pm

	Thurs 5th Dec
	Supper with Santa

	Thurs 12th Dec
	Christmas Dinner - yum!

	Thurs 12th Dec
	Christmas Carol Service (Church of Ireland, St James, Donagheady, Donemana)

	Fri 20th Dec
	School finished at 12noon


Art’s Workshop Assembly
Some children from Primary 4, 5, 6 and 7 have been attending an Arts’ Workshop after school on a Thursday from 3-4:30pm. They will be holding a small assembly on Wednesday the 4th of December at 1:30pm to showcase their work and parents are very welcome to attend.
Supper with Santa
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The annual PTA event ‘Supper with Santa’ is on Thursday the 5th December. Please ensure you have your tickets with you as they will be collected at the door.

Christmas Dinner/Children’s Christmas Raffle
On Thursday the 12th of December Christmas dinner will be served for school dinner. If possible, could you please pay for your child’s Christmas dinner on the Monday (9th Dec) of that week as it allows the Kitchen staff to have an idea of how many children to expect. The annual children’s Christmas raffle will take place during the dinner. The raffle tickets will be on sale from Thursday of next week in school (5th) priced at 20p each.

Christmas Carol Service

Our Christmas performance this year will be a carol service held in the Church

of Ireland, St James, Donagheady, Donemana at 6:30pm. 

Please have children at the church for 6:10pm in full school uniform and please

make sure they have been to the toilet before leaving home. Please fill in the

permission slip below and return to school as soon as possible.
I give permission for my child/children to walk to and from the Church of Ireland, Donemana, for rehearsals in the weeks/days leading up to the carol service.
Child or name of children: _______________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________
Christmas Holidays
School finishes for the Christmas holidays on Friday the 20th December. 

There will be no breakfast club, school dinners or buses home this day.  This is 

a half day so please collect your child from school at 12noon.  
School resumes on Monday 6th January 2014.

From all the Donemana Primary School staff and children we would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
Donemana Primary School











